Thank You OLGC for Your Time, Talent, and Treasure during the Misa de Gallo!





With heartfelt gratitude, the Filipino Ministry would like to thank Fr. Santhosh Thottankara, Fr. Herman Gomes, Dcn. Jeffrey Calamayan, Sr. Philisita Jyrwa, the lectors, EMHC's, and ushers who served during the dawn Masses from December 16 – December 24, 2023. To all the children on winter break who could have slept in, sacrificed their time by altar serving, we thank you! The beautiful music and voices of the choir bringing joyful sounds to our ears excites us as we anticipate the start of and during the Masses. The office staff, Lisa Saito and Laurie Munoz, maintenance staff Jonathan Rewein worked tirelessly to help with the success of the Misa de Gallo. Thank you, Marylou Hilman for capturing the memories for us. We were blessed to have visiting priests from other parishes to celebrate with us for one of the nine days of Masses: Fr. Sebastian Soosai, Fr. Anthony Rapozo, Fr. Arrion Rosales-Llantos, Fr. Peter Miti, and Fr. Romple Emwalu.

We are so proud of and thankful for the Young Adult Ministry for sacrificing their time, talent, and treasure, for making the nine beautiful parols that were offered up individually during a Mass and displayed in church.

For all those who shared a dish for all to enjoy during the breakfast; the ministries (each hosted a day and tasked to prepare before and clean up after breakfast), the parishioners, and guests, we thank you for sharing a dish and in fellowship with each other.

What an inspiring tradition celebrated during every Advent season in preparation for the coming of the Lord. We will continue this tradition and invite you to the next Misa de Gallo in 2024.









Maligayang Pasko at Manigong Bagong Taon

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, The Filipino Ministry

Photos: Courtesy of Marylou Hilman